
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: August 26, 2019   
 
To: Pastors 
 
From: Andrew W. Lichtenwalner, Director, Office of Formation and 

Discipleship 
 
Re: Amazing Parish Conference – October 28-30 

 

The next Amazing Parish Conference is taking place in Anaheim, CA on 
October 28-30, 2019. I know several pastors and their teams attended the 
conference here in Atlanta in 2017. Since that time, Amazing Parish has been 
honing its conference workshops and has developed a follow-up plan to provide 
free, parish-specific coaching for a year following the conference. 
 
If you attended the 2017 conference but are looking for a boost and further 
follow up, or if you haven’t attended before but are looking for a way to take the 
next step in advancing a culture of teamwork, prayer, and discipleship with a 
parish leadership team, consider attending the conference in Anaheim on 
October 28-30. See https://amazingparish.org/ and the attached for more 
information.  
 
Early bird discount rates expire in just a few days. For all Atlanta parishes, 
Amazing Parish is offering an additional scholarship to reduce the registration 
costs. Parishes can use the code Atlanta250, and $250 will be deducted from 
the total cost at checkout. 
 
If you have any questions or are interested in learning more, please contact 
Monica Oppermann at moppermann@archatl.com (404-920-7632) or me at 
alichtenwalner@archatl.com (404-920-7624).  
 
Thank you! 
 
Conference brochure 
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